
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

  
   

 

      

 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Megan Degenfelder – Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Curriculum Directors 
K-12 Principals 
Math and Science Teachers 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: March 27, 2023 

SUBJECT: Educator Input on Proposed 2023 Math and Science Standards 

EDUCATOR INPUT ON PROPOSED 2023 MATH AND 
SCIENCE STANDARDS 

The Wyoming Department of Education is collecting public input on the 2023 Wyoming Math and 
Science Standards at the request of the State Board of Education (SBE). The collected input will be 
shared with the SBE. 

The SBE resolved to reduce the standards load and enact an audit of the Math and Science 
Standards first. Input was also collected from school districts, and a Curriculum Directors’ Advisory 
Committee reviewed the work of the audit committee and the input from districts to make a final 
recommendation to the SBE. The SBE passed a motion to collect public and educator input on the 
proposed 2023 Wyoming Math and Science Standards at its meeting on February 24, 2023. 

Provide written/verbal input through any of the following options: 
• Complete the Math and Science Input Survey by 11:59 p.m. on May 11, 2023. 
• Attend a virtual Public Input Session by registering in advance through the links below. 

After registering, participants will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting. There are four sessions: 

1. From 3:30-5 p.m. on Wednesday, March 29 - Register for Session #1. 
2. From 9-10:30 a.m. on Friday, March 31 - Register for Session #2. 
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https://edu.wyoming.gov/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Proposed-2023-Math-Science-Standards-for-Public-Input-03.21.23.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAuTV6r4jbFuyIUIG9oow9txWsVA2H0hhXTqMjy4TzQNXywQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_9N3C-lCBQbyoiWiDEbnk1g
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6HOwn1O1RoCIzE49aYsZdg


   
    

 

      

3. From 5:30-7 p.m. on Tuesday, April 4 - Register for Session #3. 
4. From 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m. on Thursday, April 6 - Register for Session #4. 

For more information, contact Alicia WIlson, Math Consultant at 307-777-5036 or alicia.wilson@wyo.gov, 
Bobbi Eichhorst, Science Consultant at 307-777-8753 or bobbi.eichhorst@wyo.gov, or Barb Marquer, 
Standards Supervisor, at 307-777-5506 or barb.marquer@wyo.gov. 
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https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_I56zl9jMSDSHPTxChKcTrg
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_e-oiWYAER4WG2mxKz6Celg
mailto:alicia.wilson%40wyo.gov?subject=
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